STATE NORMAL SCHOOL

N. D. SHOWALTER, PRINCIPAL

CHENEY, WASHINGTON

Spokane, Washington, Nov. 30, '14.

A meeting of the Board of Trustees was called at 12 o'clock at Hotel Spokane. All of the members were present. The bids for grading the Normal Grounds were considered and discussed, and it was moved by Mr. McLean that the contract be awarded to Mr. Payne for \$2799.00, this being the lowest bid.

Mr. Clark, the Engineer was called in and presented his plan to the Trustees for general improvement. In a general way the plan met the approval of the Board.

Mr. Showalter and Mr. Clark were asked to plan walks and secure bids for this particular part of the work in connection with the other improvements to be done.

The letter from the Attorney General to Mr. Showalter was presented and the matter referred to Mr. Tustin to be answered.

Meeting adjourned at 1:45 P. M.

President Board of Trustees.

Acting Secretary.

AFW 3